
 

 

 
24 January 2023 
 
 
Mr John Ramsay AM 
Executive Commissioner 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
Level 3, 144 Macquarie Street 
HOBART  TAS  7000 
 
By email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Ramsay 
 

PDPSAMEND – 2021/022802 
 
Thank you for your letter last week. 
 
We have now finally secured an environmental expert to prepare a report in this matter.   
 
Notwithstanding your separate communication of last week, our expert has indicated that it will need 
until 23 February 2023 to be able to finalise its report for the purposes of exchange.  I therefore 
humbly request that the date for exchange be extended to that date. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
James Groom 
Director 
Groom Kennedy 
 
D +61 3 6221 4800 
james.groom@groomkennedy.com.au 
 


